
 
All eligible students needing bus transportation for the upcoming school year MUST register for bus assignment. 
Use the webpage below to register for a bus assignment for the next year.  Private Schools, Charter School, and 
new registering students entering the Broward County Public School (BCPS) system, that are eligible for 
transportation can register starting June 13, 2022. 
 

Newly enrolled students to Broward County Public Schools, eligible for transportation, need an assigned student 
ID prior to registering to ride.  Please contact your school to get a student ID. It could take several days for your 
student information to populate in the transportation database (approx. 3-4 days).  
Eligible students registered by July 15th will be guaranteed a bus for the first day of school. 
 

Register 2 Ride Instructions 

1.) Navigate 
to https://tfsweb.browardschools.com/Ride 

 

3.) Answer the corresponding question(s): 

 

2.) Log in with a student account, 
i.e.: 06XXXXXXXX@my.browardschools.com 

 

 

4.) Press Submit to complete. You may return to the form 
at any point before the deadline to update your 
answer. 

 

Register by July 15, 2022, be guaranteed a bus for the first day of school. After registration, contact your 
assigned school for an effective bus assignment date. 

After July 16, 2022, may not get a bus until the second week of school, bus assignment timelines will vary. 
You must register to ride.  After registration, contact your assigned school for an effective bus assignment date. 

Register 2 Ride Contact Info 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 

Email: register2ride@browardschools.com                Phone: 754-321-4499 
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